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March 8, 1983 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Please accept this letter as confirmation of 
KUQQ on February 6, 1983, from 5:29 to 5:56 PM CST. At 

that time KUQQ was operating on a frequency of 1540 KHz 

with a power of approximately 35,000 Watts. 

The programming you describe matches a program, 

"Charla Deportiva" which we run every Sunday in that time 

period. As far as we know, we know we are the only station 
on 1540 running this program. 

Please accept my apology for the late reply, 

for our recent call letter change from KTIA to KUQQ made 

station letterhead unavailable for reply. 

Sincerely; 

L 
Charles W. Staples 
Director of Engineering 
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